DID YOU EVER WANT TO LEARN TO FLY OR BUILD AND AIRPLANE?

The Experimental Aircraft Association Chapter 524 of Frederick Maryland is looking for disabled Veterans to participate in a unique experience to learn how to build an Aircraft. This aircraft when completed will roll over into a not for profit flying club for Veterans. Our Chapter - with help from some generous firms and individuals - will cover all costs associated with the build.

This is a wonderful opportunity to expand your knowledge base as well as a meeting a group of pilots and builders of aircraft. Hang out at the Frederick Airport, watch the operations on the field, get a ride in an airplane, make new friends, and enjoy the challenge of the process of building an airplane that will be flown.

We are holding a open house at our EAA Chapter 524 at Frederick Municipal Airport on Sat., August 14, 2021 from 11:00 AM to 2:00 PM. An introduction to our operations and an overview what it will take to accomplish the project will be presented. You will also get to meet members, talk about aviation and the opportunities that await you. We will also provide food and refreshments.

Please contact Mark Gosselin, Project Coordinator, to reserve your place for this once in a lifetime opportunity to email: vetbuild2021@gmail.com